
 

eCRF`s and follow-up 

We would like to thank you for the good work you are doing with the data collection in the 

eCRF`s. Going forward, it will be important to collect CT results, CEA and Qol on all patients 

to get the best possible results for the study. 

  

Study medication  

Batch #XB2101 expires in February 2023. 

All sites who needs medication will receive 

medication before this. Please contact 

Cecilie Moe if you have any questions 

regarding the new batch or allocation in 

VieDoc.  

E-mail: cecmoe@ous-hf.no  

Telephone: + 47 41541987 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We would like to wish all of you a Merry 
Christmas and a happy new year.  
 
Best regards,  

The ASAC team  
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